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   Based on the book, Pygmalion, by George Bernard Shaw  

 
   Wednesday, May 17, 2017 

   

Bus leaves Tallent Hall at 10 AM (please arrive by 9:45 AM) 
 
“When it opened on Broadway, it swept the Tony Awards. When it premiered as a film,  
it won eight Oscars. The charming story of Eliza Doolittle, a young flower seller with  
a strong Cockney accent, and Professor Henry Higgins, the phonetics professor who 
believes he can teach her to speak like a proper lady, My Fair Lady is guaranteed to 
capture your heart.” Songs from this delightful musical include: “On the Street Where 
You Live,” “ I Could Have Danced All Night,” “Get Me to the Church on Time,” and others. 
           Lyric Opera website 
 

We will leave Tallent Hall at 10 AM, have lunch at the Lyric, see the play at 1:30, and be 
back home around 7 PM. As the Lyric plans its menus to enhance the current show, the 
menu has not yet been determined for My Fair Lady. In April Vanessa will email you 
with menu choices; you’ll need to reply so we can give the restaurant an accurate 
count.  
 

Questions? Call Julie Friedman at 262.942.7113 or Fran Kavenik at 262.654.7570 
 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
    

REGISTRATION    Cost:  Members $110,  Guests $115      Registration deadline: April 10, 2017 
  

Name ______________________________________________________________________ Check #___________________ 

Email _____________________________________________   Phone______________________________________________ 

Emergency contact name & phone _____________________________________________________________________ 

 
Deliver cash registration fees to the ALL office in Tallent Hall.  Make checks payable  
to UW Parkside/ALL (deliver or mail to Vanessa).  Credit card registration fees must be 
submitted online!  An email with the online registration LINK will be sent to you around 
the first Monday each month.   Note: members get preference in signing up. 


